
 

 

Mundare News 
April 1, 2021 Issue  16 

Council Updates 
If you have a complaint or concern that needs to be addressed by council– please put in writing and for-

ward to the Town Office.  All New correspondence will be tabled at the next council meeting.  Next Coun-

cil meeting  April 6 & 20 
 
 

Recycle Yard 
No we do NOT accept grass clippings or yard debris, those need to go in your grey bin, we do however 

take branches, and trees, small appliances & batteries. Opening April 10 10am-12noon 

Featured Business of the month: 

The 
Chicken 
Coop 

Buck, buck, 

buck from 

Bubba cluck cluck. We are gearing up to do 

our purse project which will be going to the 

homeless women on the street, with  sanitary 

and personal hygiene products.  Please feel 

free to contact us to see how you can help. 

Call Val at (780)764-3727 or stop in  

 

Dog Park 

As of now All animals should be licensed and 

when not in your yard they need to be on a 

leash as per bylaw 874/16. Fee for unlicensed a 

or at large animals is 75.00 The town did plan 

on  building a dog park last year, but the fencing 

got stolen from our compound, so the park 

could not be built. We are gathering infor-

mation to see:  Would you like to see a dog 

park in town?  

Do you think it would be used much if we had 

one? 

Where do you think would be a good place for 

one? 

Please send your feedback to Jason Kowal at : 

jjkowal@telus.net 



 

 

Mundare Drop in Centre Memberships for 

the Senior Citizens Club are now due and any-

one over age 18 can become a member.  The 

cost is $10.00 for the year. 

We will again have a take-out supper on May 

21 by pre-order.  Watch for posters in some of 

the Mainstreet Businesses. 
 

Ukrainian Catholic Women’s League 

The UCWLC, Mundare Branch, recently cele-

brated it’s 75th anniversary year.  While the 

pandemic has put a halt to League activities, 

notably our perogy sales, the club is still  ac-

tive and looking forward to resuming busi-

ness when conditions allow.  To this end, 

members are reminded that 2021 member-

ships ($20.00) are due and should be remit-

ted to Sylvia Zacharkiw (treasurer) by the end 

of February 
 

Mundare Pub– New Items on our menu , 

as well  many other items from our menu are 

still available. Please call (780)764-2043 to 

order or come  

 

Communities in Bloom– This month 

brings us closer to spring!! YAAY! Plans are 

ongoing for the upcoming season.  We will be 

meeting again on Monday, April 19, 2021 at 

1:00pm in the meeting room of the town civic 

centre. 
 

 

Do you Need a ride? 
Do you need a ride for Doctors Appointments 

or to get groceries? Call Carol Laschuk at 

(780)632-9418  

 

Mundare Salon & Barber 

New Covid hours, I will be open for appoint-

ments only: Tuesday 9-5, Thursday 9-9, Friday 

9-4. Sorry NO WALK INS. 

 

Mundare Greenhouse-(Darvonda Nursery) 
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What’s new 

Darvonda will open for the Season May 1!!! 

See you soon! 

Mundare ATB– Branch hours have changed from 

9:30am– 4pm Monday to Friday! 

 

Whitetail Crossing Golf course-  is planning 

on opening mid April, please checkout 

www.countryclubtour.com for further up-

dates and memberships.  
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Auxilians bring Easter Cheer to the Care Centre 

Mary Immaculate Auxilians 
had great fun shopping for Easter 
decorations and table décor for 
the residents of the Mary Immac-
ulate Care Centre.  Even thought 
the day was less than Spring like, 
the arrival of Easter decorations 
turned everyone’s thoughts to 
warmer weather, happier times 
and the joy of Easter celebrations. 
 
Photo: (L to R) Auxilian Wanda 
Ryan; Care resident Manager, 
Deb Goodwin; Auxilian Wendy 
Lippa. 



 

 

Items can be ordered through: 
Library web site: www.mundarelibrary.ab.ca 
Telephone: (780)764-3929 
Email: librarian@mundarelibrary.ab.ca 
Internet: www.tracpac.ab.ca (using your library barcode 
and password to access). 
 
Curbside Pickup is available Monday to Friday during 
the hours of 9-5 on the table near ATB. 
Books can be dropped off in the book return bin near the 
library entrance.   
Library memberships can be renewed by calling the li-
brary or sending an email. 
$10 adults; $7 seniors (65 & older); $25 Family; $5 Chil-
dren 6-12 years of age. 
Sorry Computers are not available at this time. 
 
Evelyn Henke  
Mundare Municipal Public Library 

The Mundare Municipal Public Library is following 
the guidelines provided by the Public Library Service 
Branch, Municipal Affairs: 
Use of self-service checkout and return services as 
much as possible.   
Encourage the public to use distanced options for 
borrowing materials-promoting e-books and other 
virtual resources and services. 
Offering curbside pickup and drop off. 
Browsing library catalogues online at home and us-
ing ‘holds’ to reserve materials. 
Reduce the amount of time patrons spend in the li-
brary. 
 
As new information becomes available updates will 
be posted on the front door of the Mundare Town 
Office building and on the bulletin boards near the 
library entrance. 
Library will be OPEN to one patron at a time (masks 
and gloves required): 
Tuesdays and Thursdays 10am to 4pm. 

5128 50 Street, 

Mundare,  AB  T0B 3H0 

Phone: 780-764-3929 

Fax: 780-764-2003 

E-mail: reception@mundare.ca
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WE ARE ON THE  
WEB 

WWW.MUNDARE.CA 
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Mundare School     

 

Spring has sprung and goodbye winter! Now that the second term as 
concluded, everyone at school is focused on completing their personal 
learning goals and pushing themselves to achieve at their highest levels 
before June 30th!!  
 
The pandemic has reignited a few old habits– and that includes family 
time to read! We have certainly noticed that students have been diligent 
with their reading habits and it shows! 
 
The last term of school is full of activities, so please check the school 
newsletter at www.mundareschool.ca for the most up-to-date infor-
mation.  Our School Advisory Council and MMS( Mundare School Society) 
will be meeting in mid-April with their respective AGM’s near the end of 
the school year in May. 
 
Our school budget will come out at the end of April so as you can see– a 
busy time for all!   
 
Here is hoping for a sunny and warm April.  Keep reading and making 
those connections to real-life situations! 
 

William Korec, M. Ed. 
Principal 


